
Newsletter January 2024  
PARISH INFORMATION 

 
Mass Times  
Monday to Friday:  10am 
Wednesday evening mass: 7.30pm 
Saturday: Vigil 6.30pm 
Sunday: 10.00am & 12noon  
Holy Days: Vigil 7pm & 11am 
 
Parish Office 
Open Mon. Tues. Thurs.& Fri.  
9.00am-1.00pm  
Tel:  01 820 5480 
Email: mulhudoffice@gmail.com 
Website: www.stlukesparishd15.com 
 
Parish Priest 
Monsignor Eoin Thynne 
Tel:   087 2401432 
 
Curate 
Fr. Adrian Crowley 
Tel:  087 4098336 
 
Parish Sisters 
Sisters of St. Joseph of  Cluny 
7 Parslickstown Drive 
Mulhuddart. 
Tel:  8217339 
 
St. Vincent de Paul 
Tel:  01 8550022 

MINISTER’S ROTA 
 

Rotas for Readers and Minister’s 
of the Eucharist for the month of 

January can be viewed on our  
parish website 

www.stlukesparishd15.com or on 
the notice board in the church 

porch. 

WEEKLY COLLECTIONS 
 

Collection totals for the past few weeks were as follows: 

Date Parish Envelopes 
1st Collection 
(for Diocese) 

2nd Collection 
(for Diocese) 

26/11/23 
03/12/23 
10/12/23 

 
17/12/23 

€315 
€330 
€260 

 
€415 

 

€210 
€185 
€135 

 
€180 

 

€200 
€155 

€486  (St. Vincent 
de Paul) 

€170 

Monthly Standing Orders (for Parish):  €435.  Shrines: €. 533 
St. Vincent de Paul:  €486. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

REGISTRATION FOR  
SACRAMENTS 2024 

 
Thank you to all those who have  
completed the online registration and 
submitted baptism certs for their  
children who will be receiving First 
Holy Communion and Confirmation in 
2024.   
 
The closing date for registration is 
Sunday 31st December.  If you have 
not yet registered your child or  
submitted a baptism cert please contact 
the Parish Office when it re-opens on  
Tuesday 2nd January.  If your child is 
not registered they will not be included 
in these sacraments in 2024.   
 

THERE IS A SOLUTION 
GROUP – AA 

 

Do you or a loved one have issues 
with alcohol?  Do you want some 
support?  If the answer is yes, you 
are not alone. 
There Is a Solution Alcoholics 
Anonymous Group meetings are 
open to both alcoholics and non-
alcoholics and take place every 
Saturday morning at 11am in the 
Corduff Resource Centre,  
Blackcourt Road, Corduff,  
Blanchardstown, Dublin 15.  For 
more information contact  
085 8141164 or go to 
www.tiasgcorduff.ie 



A NEW YEARS PRAYER 

Thank you Lord for giving me the brand new year ahead. 

Help me live the way I should as each new day I tread. 

Give me gentle wisdom that I may help a friend. 

Give me strength and courage so a shoulder I might lend. 

The year ahead is empty help me fill it with good things. 

Each new day filled with joy and the happiness it brings.  Amen. 

 
Wishing all our parishioners a  

Happy New Year  
filled with  

the light and peace of Christ. 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 
A sincere thank you to all who supported the Church 
Christmas Raffle.  Thank you to those who helped with 
selling tickets and those who provided goods for the  
hamper prizes etc.  The proceeds of the raffle realized 
the magnificent sum of €927 which will be put to good use 
for the church.  Congratulations to all the lucky winners. 

 

PARISH ENVELOPE COLLECTION 
 

Boxes of envelopes for the Parish Envelope Collection for 2024 
will be available to collect after all masses next week. 
The envelope collection and standing orders are the only sources of 
income for the day to day running of our parish.  The two  
collections taken up at masses go directly to diocesan funds. 
 
While we understand that these are difficult times financially for 
families we respectfully ask that you consider making a small 
regular contribution to the upkeep of the church. 
Standing order forms are also available for those who would like to 
set up a regular contribution through their bank. 
To all who have contributed to the envelope collection in the past 
year, thank you  for your continued support. 

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT 
The Irish Hospice Foundation provides a free Bereavement Support Line. 
This National Freephone Service is available from 10am to 1pm, Monday 
to Friday, by calling 1800 807077. Visit www.hospicefoundation.ie for 
more information. 

MOUNT SACKVILLE 160 YEARS 

In 2024 Mount Sackville will proudly celebrate 160 years of education in 
Ireland.  The school was founded by the Sisters of St. Joseph of Cluny in 
Chapelizod, Dublin in 1864.  As part of the celebrations, we invite past  
pupils and staff to share  their stories, photographs or any archival materials 
of your time here or your association with the school. 
 
You may contribute items by email:  memories@mountsackville.ie.  By 
post:  Mary Delaney, Mounts Sackville Secondary School, Chapelizod, 
Dublin 20.  In person to the school reception in a sealed envelope with your 
name and address to ensure you have original material returned safely. 

We look forward to  celebrating our rich history and our school community, 
past and present. 


